
 
 

 
 

 

1. Purpose 

      The purpose of this Market Notification is to notify industry that consultation has opened for FHA Review.   

2. FHA Review  

The Department of Agriculture and Water Resources is seeking views on the Government’s support program to 

farmers experiencing financial hardship. FHA is a Government program that supports eligible farmers and their 

partners through long-term planning, training and income support. 

The review panel will investigate what is currently working well and areas for improvement in the FHA 

program. They are interested in hearing from people across the agricultural sector. These include, but are not 

limited to: 

• Farming families, either experiencing hardship or doing well; 

• Advisors and support networks such as accountants, agronomists, financial planners, agricultural advisers, 

stockists, Rural Financial Counsellors, succession planners; and 

• Industry and the General Public. 

 

Online consultation closes 02 November 2018. 

3. Further Information  

Click here to submit your feedback. For further information, visit the FHA Review website   
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TOPIC: Farm Household Allowance (FHA) Review  

DISTRIBUTION: GTA Members – primary contact list. Please circulate to all appropriate internal parties. 
 

 

https://haveyoursay.agriculture.gov.au/fha-review-2018
http://www.agriculture.gov.au/ag-farm-food/drought/assistance/farm-household-allowance/review

